ALTON-BARNSTEAD HALF MOON LAKE ASSOCIATION

The first meeting of the Alton-Barnstead Half Moon Lake Association for this summer will take place on Sunday, July 12, 1992 at 11:00 a.m. at Larry Holt's cottage on Rustic Shores.

All Area Representatives and lake residents are urged to attend.

Election of new officers will be held at this meeting.

The water in our lake was tested on June 8, 1992 and Natalie from the New Hampshire State Monitoring Program will be visiting our lake on July 13th to assist us in further testing.

For safety reasons remember to observe the counterclockwise direction when boating on the lake. The Jet Ski ban by the State of New Hampshire is still in effect on all weekends this year.

Dues are payable at this meeting and are \$5.00 per cottage. Your dues help us maintain the quality of the lake by constant testing and monitoring the water. Our property values will remain high as long as we have a good lake to swim and fish in.

Remember! The meeting on July 12th at 11:00 a.m. on Rustic Shores at Larry Holt's! Elections will be held at this meeting and we are interested in nominations for all offices from our membership.

Thank you, and see you on the 12th.

Larry Holt President

If you will be unable to attend this meeting, or if you'd just like to get your dues out of the way before you forget them, fill out the form below and mail it with your check for \$5.00 to

Frank Brewster, Treasurer 4 Crescent Street Pittsfield, New Hampshire 03263

Alton-Burnstead Half Moon Lake Association dues for 1992 for		
ine		
dress		
ty or Town	State	Zip Code

Thank you, and see you on the 12th.